
Notice of Public Hearing Cancellation 
Monday, March 11, 2024 

Notice is hereby given that the Public Hearing scheduled for Monday, March 11, 2024 
has been cancelled due to a lack of items. 

All other Council and Committee Meetings on March 11, 2024 will continue as 
scheduled, and will be held in Council Chambers, City Hall, 3000 Guildford Way, 
Coquitlam, BC.  

For information on upcoming Council and Committee meetings, including agenda 
packages, visit www.coquitlam.ca/agendas.  

Katie Karn 
City Clerk 
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